Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] CWC submissions re sidewalk exemption requests

Thanks for your incredibly prompt response (especially on a weekend!!). Please let this email serve as my request for delegate status at the March 15 meeting. The reason for my separate request is that Doncaster Ave has not been individually provided with a slot and I think, along with our neighbours from Friars Way and Doncaster Place, we have some addition input that might be of value to the Council deliberations.

My thanks, in advance, of their consideration of my request to address the meeting.

Best wishes, Michele Mannering